
 

 

9 July 2020 

 

 

Dear Dr Maya Mistry, 

 

Each year we ask our medical students to commend community teachers that they have 

experienced as going above and beyond normal expectations, and to say a little about what 

it was that impressed them. 

 

So, congratulations on receiving one or more student commendations for this academic year 

that read: 

 

‘Dr Mistry was a very engaging and enthusiastic tutor who was very encouraging and 

accommodating to help me see patients and fulfil all of the objectives I said I wanted to 

achieve at the start of the placement. She taught me a lot 'on the job' and was very keen to 

get me to experience as much as possible. Because of this I learnt so much and really enjoyed 

my placement.’. 

 

We hope that this warms your heart and inspires your teaching in this challenging pandemic 

time and thank you for all you contribute to our student learning and experience (it is 

something to add to your appraisal documentation). 

 

With very best wishes 

Yours sincerely  
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